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HNF hosts birthday party on January 23 
The Historic Natchez Foundation 

turns 40 in 2014 and will host a 

birthday celebration at its annual 

meeting on Thursday, January 23. 

The public is invited to attend.      

 

The foundation evolved in 1974 

from meetings of a committee of 

the Natchez Historical Society.  In 

January, Dr. Thomas H. Gandy  

appointed a committee to study the 

establishment of a revolving fund 

for historic preservation.   

 

At the February 19th meeting of 

the society, the  revolving fund 

committee offered a resolution  

approved by the membership:  “Be 

it resolved that a non-profit 

corporation be established to be 

known as the Historic Natchez 

Foundation for the purpose of 

preserving buildings in the public 

interest.” 

 

The society’s committee members 

became the founding members of 

the Historic Natchez Foundation:  

Grace MacNeil (chairman), Peggy 

Peabody (co-chairman), Brent 

Forman, Joan Gandy, Tom Gandy, 

Ron Miller, Howard Peabody, and 

Everette Truly.   

 

The foundation soon received its 

state charter and held its first 

organizational meeting on May 28 

at Magnolia Vale, then the home of 

Howard and Peggy Peabody.     

 

The Natchez Democrat recognized 

the event on June 9 with an article 

headlined “Historic Natchez 

Foundation is official” and  a lead 

sentence that read, “A significant 

event took place in Natchez last 

week.”   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Historic Natchez Foundation 

 Annual Meeting 
 

Thursday, January 23, 2014 
 

Cocktail Reception and Birthday Celebration 
 

Photo Essay:  40 Years of Historic Preservation 
 

  Tour:  The Archival Catacombs of the Institute 
 

Natchez Institute 

108 South Commerce Street 
 

    Cocktail Reception    Business 

    5:30 p.m.                                        6:30 p.m. 
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Annual Meeting 
 

Thursday, January 23, 2014 

5:30 p.m.  -   8:00 p.m. 
 

Cocktail Reception  

celebrating 

40 Years of Historic Preservation 
 

Natchez Institute 

108 South Commerce Street  
 

The public is invited.  Bring a friend.  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Berkeley Young Tourism Presentation 

5:30 p.m., January 16, 2014 
 

Historic Natchez Foundation Tour 

 Brandywine River Valley  

May 13-18, 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Historic Natchez Foundation 

2013 Awards 
 

George and Ethel Kelly Restoration Award 
 

The Jackson House 

606 North Union Street 

Dan and Jan Shiells 
 

Pritchartt House 

203 Clifton Avenue 

Dr. William and Gay Austin 
 

Mary Postlethwaite History Award 

Stanley Nelson 

Concordia Sentinel  
 

Special Merit Award 

Volunteers of the Year 

Adrian Bernotti 

William K. Lee  

Ralph Vicero 

Pictured  above are newly elected 1980 officers (left to right) 

Charles Catchings, Sherry Jones, Lillian McLaurin, and Charles 

Petkovsek.  All but Lillian served terms as HNF president.  The 

photograph was taken in front of 409 Main Street, a Foundation 

storefront restoration project in the early 1980s. 

Brent Forman, founding member of 

the Foundation, served as president 

from 1974 to 1979.  The photograph 

of Brent and wife Roane dates to 

1982 and the grand reopening of the 

Eola Hotel, which the Germany 

family allowed the Foundation to 

host as a fundraiser.      

The Foundation hired its first 

staff and opened an office in 

March 1979.  Ron Miller 

resigned from the Department of 

Archives and  History to serve as  

executive director.    
 

Ron is pictured in the first office 

upstairs at 423 Main Street, the 

donation of Bazile and Anne 

Lanneau.  Miller retired in 2008 

and returned to Archives and 

History as Director of the Gulf 

Coast Office established in the 

aftermath of Hurricane Katrina.   

 

President 

Robin Punches (2013) 

Chuck Caldwell (2014-15) 
 

President Elect 

Chuck Caldwell (2013) 

Glenn Green (2014-15) 
 

Past President 

Pat Biglane (2013)  

Robin Punches (2014-15) 
 

Secretary 

Marcia Adams (2013 & 2014) 
 

Treasurer 

Dennis Switzer (2013 & 2014) 
 

Returning Board     Retiring Board 

Pat Biglane       Liz Dantone 

Stratton Bull              Valencia Hall 

Peter Burns        Robert McNeely 

Claire Cothren  

Spencer Holder         Nominated Board 

Lyda Jordan      Mac Hazlip 

Brad LeMay              L. D. Lang 

Anne MacNeil          Ethel Truly 

John McCullough 

Duncan Morgan 

Randy Smith  

Historic Natchez Foundation  

 Officers and Trustees 2013-14 

Berkeley Young to speak 

at HNF on January 16 

Berkeley Young 

of Young 

Strategies will 

be in Natchez in 

January to share 

the results of his 

team’s market 

research and development of a 

strategic plan for the Natchez 

Convention and Visitors Bureau 

(NCVB).  The public will have two 

chances to hear Young’s presentation 

and to ask questions.     

 

The NCVB will partner with the 

Historic Natchez Foundation for an 

evening presentation on Thursday, 

January 16, at the Natchez Institute at 

108 South Commerce Street.  The 

6:00 p.m. presentation will be 

preceded by cocktails and  

refreshments from 5:30 to 6:00 p.m.     

 

On Friday morning at 10:00, Young 

will make a second presentation at 

the  Council Chambers building at 

115 South Pearl Street, across from 

Natchez City Hall.   



               

      Name  ___________________________________________________________________ 

      Address ___________________________________________________________________ 

 ___________________________________________________________________  

      Phones ___________________________________________________________________ 

      E-mail    ___________________________________________________________________      

 

The Historic Natchez Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization. 

Return this form with your donation to: 
Historic Natchez Foundation, P. O. Box 1761, Natchez, MS 39121     601-442-2500 and hnf@natchez.org 

 

 

Suggested Membership  
 

Student              20.00 

Senior Citizen           35.00 

Individual           50.00 

Family                       100.00 
 

 

Special Donor Levels 

Pillars of Support 
 

Tuscan Order               500.00 

Doric Order              1,000.00 

Ionic Order               2,500.00 

Corinthian Order      5,000.00 

Portico                    10,000.00 

JOIN TODAY TO PRESERVE THE PAST FOR A BETTER TOMORROW 
  

   Membership expiration dates are printed above your address on every mail-out from the 

   foundation.  Each membership and donation is very important to us.    

$1,000-$10,000 

Mr./Mrs. Lemuel Adams III 

Mr./Mrs. Robert Bee 

Mr./Mrs. Patrick R. Biglane 
Ms. Janet Bruce 

Mr. Stratton Bull Jr. 

Dr./Mrs. James T. Coy III 
Mrs. Elizabeth Dantone 

Charlene M. Favre 

Mrs. Stewart Gammill III 
Great Mississippi River Balloon  Race 

Mr./Mrs. P. Glenn Green  

Julie Ferry Hale/Bank of America 
Jordan Carriers 

Mr./Mrs. Charles Jordan 

Mr./Mrs. Douglas Jordan 
Mr./Mrs. Kenneth Jordan  

Mr./Mrs. Bazile Lanneau Jr. 

Dr. Thomas Bradford LeMay 
Ms. Anne W. S. MacNeil 

Ms. Phyllis Y. Mashburn 

Mr./Mrs. Irenee du Pont May 
Mrs. Elizabeth Peabody Miles 

Mr./Mrs. Ronald W. Miller 

Sarah Gray Miller and Tony Stamolis 
NBC Universal Media, LLC 

David Peabody 
Louise Peabody and Ben Ledbetter 

Margaret Pipes Peabody 

Mr./Mrs. Robin Punches 
Mr./Mrs. Dan Shiells II 

Mr./Mrs. Randall Smith 

Tate Taylor/NBC Universal Media, LLC 
Mr./Mrs. W. J. Thomas III 

Dr./Mrs. Clifford Randolph Tillman 

Ms. Ethel Truly 
Ralph Vicero  and  Adrian Bernotti 

$500-$999 

Mr./Mrs. Aaron Anderson  
Mr./Mrs. Robert C. Bertolet 

Mr./Mrs. Don Brown 

Mr./Mrs. Larry L. Brown 
Mr./Mrs. Pat Burns, Jr. 

Mr./Mrs. John R. Calvert  

Cedar Grove Plantation 
Mrs. John Christian 

James Owen Coleman 

Mr./Mrs. Wilton R. Dale Jr. 
Mrs. Stewart Gammill III 

Mr./Mrs. John McCullough 

Mr./Mrs. Bobby Meason 
Jonathan and Elizabeth Ray 

Mrs. Surget Sanders (deceased 2013) 

Mr./Mrs. Dennis Switzer 
Dr./Mrs. Barry Tillman 

Waycaster & Associates Architects  

Mr./Mrs. James Wiggins Jr. 

$200-$500 

Hirschel & Mimi Abbott 

Mr./Mrs. Michael Blattner 
Mr./Mrs. Charles W. Caldwell Jr.   

Mr. Mason Ferry 

Mr./Mrs. H. Lee Jones 

Natchez Little Theatre 

Mr./Mrs. Gray Williams 

General Membership 

Willard C. Agee 

Mrs. B. David Aldredge 

Mrs. Fred W. Allmand 
Arapahoe Hospitality LLC 

Joyce Arceneaux-Mathis 

Mrs. Thomas K. Armstrong 
Clinton Bagley 

Cyndy Bailey 

Bank of America 
Audrose M. Banks 

Mrs. Ethel G. Banta 

Mr./Mrs. Jim Barnett 
Mr./Mrs. Paul H. Benoist 

Mr./Mrs. John C. Bergeron 

Mr./Mrs. Freddie Biglane 
Mr./Mrs. James M. Biglane 

Nancy Bjerstedt 

Mr./Mrs. Dan Bland 
Mr./Mrs. Boatner Blankenstein 

Mr./Mrs. F. Rawdon Blankenstein 

Mr./Mrs. F. R. “Don” Blankenstein  
Jim and Mary Ann Blough 

Dr. Elizabeth Boggess 

Mr. Thomas H. Bowen 
Maria Bowser 

Marie Boyd 

Judge David Bramlette 
Mr./Mrs. Bruce Brice 

Allen Bridgeforth & James Pettigrew 

Mr. Karl L. Briel 
Britton and Koontz Bank 

Ian W. Brown & Nancy Lambert Brown 

Janet Bruce 
Leslie Bruning 

J. Carter Burns 

Mr./Mrs. Peter T. Burns Jr. 
Mr. Lucius M. Butts Jr 

Mr./Mrs. Tony Byrne 
Mrs. Charles R. Byrnes Jr. 

Mr. Ernesto Caldeira 

Miss Katherine Calhoun 
Mrs. W. F. Calhoun 

Mrs. Richard A. Campbell 

Mr./Mrs. Phillip Carby 
Mr./Mrs. Mark Carter 

Esther Carpenter and Mark Lowrey 

Pearlie S. Case and Wayne Case 
Mr./Mrs. Michael Cates 

Eric S. Chamberlain 

Katherine A. Chamlee 
Douglas and Regina Charboneau 

Ms. Jo Christian 

Ms. Marsha Colson 
Concordia Bank and Trust Company 

Mr. /Mrs. Richard Conner 

Convention Display Service, Inc. 
Ms. Frances Cothren 

Mrs. Lee Mahood Culhane 

Mrs. Vance Custer 
Mr./Mrs. John Dale IV 

Mr. /Mrs. A. Vidal Davis 

Dr./Mrs. Charles R. Davis 
Donn and Eileen Dennis 

Mrs. Frances C. Devening 

Mr./Mrs. John A. Devillier 
Mr./Mrs. Louis DeVries 

Mrs. Thomas Dickman 

Mr./Mrs. Paul A. Dooley 
Mrs. Willie Mae Dunn 

Mrs. Mary Dunnell 

Echo Pictures, Inc. 
Mr./Mrs. Edward Eidt 

Mrs. Henry Eidt 

Ms. Madeline England 

Mr./Mrs. Terry Estes 

Mrs. Donald G. Farrar 

Mrs. Jeanette S. Feltus 
Mr. Lane S. Feltus 

Mr. Mason Ferry 

Mr./Mrs. Bob D. Flurry 
Mr./Mrs. Edward J. Foley Jr. 

Ms. Mary Louise Ford 

Mrs. Wade Fortenberry 
Ms. Sue Fountain 

Mr./Mrs. Joseph V. Frank 

Mr./Mrs. William Furlow 
Ann B. Garrity 

Dr./Mrs. Edward L. Gaudet 

Mr./Mrs. Mike Gemmell 
Mr./Mrs. William Ed Godfrey III 

Miss Ellen H. Goodell 

Mr./Mrs. Sam Gore 
Ms. Denison C. Graham 

Mrs. Kate Don Green 

Mr. James E. Guercio 
Mr./Mrs. Sammy Guercio 

Dr./Mrs. John Guice 

Mrs. George Guido 
Ms. Gretchen Gulmon 

Mrs. Ralph Gunde 

Ms. Rita Gutierrez 
Mr. Adam T. Gwin 

Mr./Mrs. Lucian Gwin, Jr. 

Mr./Mrs. Charles Hall 
Valencia M. Hall 

Mrs. Sherry Martin Hanson 

Mr/Mrs. Charles H. Hargis 
Mr./Mrs. Gabe Hausman 

Mr./Mrs. Joseph M. Hazlip 

Mr./Mrs. Bill Henley 
Ms. Stella Hester 

Mr./Mrs. William S. Hester 

Mrs. John E. Hicks, Jr. 
Mr./Mrs. Braxton Hobdy 

Mr./Mrs. Larry W. Holder 
Mr./Mrs. John C. Holleman 

Mr./Mrs. Al Hollingsworth 

Mrs. Kendall Horton 
Ms. Nancy Hungerford 

Mrs. Anna James 

Mrs. Hyde D. Jenkins 
Johnson Properties 

C. Owen Johnson 

Mrs. Mary Ann B. Jones 
Mrs. B. Chandler Jordan 

Mr./Mrs. C. Hayden Kaiser Jr. 

Keith Karlson 
Ms. Jane Karotkin 

Mrs. John Kendall 

Kimbrell Office Supply Company 
Al and Kathleen King 

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Krouse 

Dr. Bruce Kuehnle 
Mrs. Charles M. Laird 

Mr./Mrs. Ray Lang 

Mr./Mrs. Franklin Lanzetta 
Kathryn Laurent 

William K. Lee 

Mr./Mrs. Ralph LeMay 
Mr./Mrs. John S. Lewis 

Mrs. Phillip R. Loria 

Mr./Mrs. David MacKenzie 
Ms. Pamela Maher 

Mr. Jeff Mansell 

Mrs. Gwen S. McCalip 
Danny and Cherish McCallum 

Mr. Jim F. McClure 

Mr./Mrs. Allen McCluney 
Mrs. Joseph A. McConnell III 

Mr./Mrs. William C. McGehee Jr. 

Dr./Mrs. Lamar McMillan 

Mr. Thomas H. McNeely 

Mr./Mrs. Albert W. Metcalfe 

Mr. John Calhoun Miller 
Webster and Ashley Miller 

Mrs. Esther L. Mingee 

Ms. Susan Mingee 
Mrs. Charles N. Montgomery Jr. 

Charles Curtis Moroney 

Mrs. Frances Morris 
Mr./Mrs. William H. Morris Jr. 

Mrs. Bill Rush Mosby 

Denver Mullican 
S. W. Murphy 

Natchez-Adams Chamber of Commerce 

Nannette New 
Leland and Mary Jean Nichols 

William Dunbar Chapter DAR 

Mr./Mrs. Thomas J. O’Beirne 
Mr./Mrs. Page Ogden 

Mr./Mrs. Gary S. O’Neal 

Mr./Mrs. O. Michael Owens 
Mrs. Joseph W. Parker, Jr. 

Mr. Peter Patout 

Mr./Mrs. Michael L. Peabody 
Mr./Mrs. Forest Persons 

Mr. Shane Peterson 

Mrs. Charles Petkovsek Jr. 
Mr./Mrs. Glen Petty 

Mr./Mrs. Gerald Pitchford 

Mr./Mrs. Wayne Potter 
Ms. Ella Prichard 

Elodie Pritchartt 

Mr./Mrs. Everette Ratcliffe 
Jonathan and Elizabeth Ray 

Ellen Reed 

Rife Family 
Mr./Mrs. Howard Robinson 

Mr./Mrs. Lamont Rowe 

Michael A. or Anna Mary Rowell 
Miss Sarah Evelyn Salmon 

Mrs. Virginia S. Salmon 
Mr./Mrs. William N. Schlau 

Mrs. Robert E. Schmieg 

Mr. /Mrs. J. W. Seibert III 
Mr. James Shaidnagle 

Mr. Andrew D. Sharp 

Mrs. R. B. Sharp 
Ms. Tolly Shelton 

Mr. Ralph Shields III 

Mr./Mrs. Ronald T. Shupe 
Silas M. Simmons & Company 

Cindy Simonton 

Mr./Mrs. Bill Slatter 
Ms. Deneise D. Slaydon 

Mrs. Cecil Gill Smith 

Mr./Mrs. Craig Smith 
Ms. Laura E. Smith 

Mr./Mrs. W. Marion Smith 

Mr./Mrs. Doyle Spell 
Mr./Mrs. H. I. Stahlman III 

Mr./Mrs. Joe Stedman 

Stephens Hobdy and Company 
Mrs. Luther A. Stowers 

Mr./Mrs. Jim Struthers 

Mrs. Jack Stubbs 
Dr./Mrs. Kenneth Stubbs 

Mrs. Etta Mae Swalm 

Mr. Ronald F. Switzer 
Mr./Mrs. Dennis Switzer 

Mr./Mrs. George O. Tanner 

Mr. H. Michael Tatum Jr. 
Mr./Mrs.  John M. Taylor  

Mr./Mrs. Tom Taylor 

Don and Mary Taylor 
Dick Thompson and Evelyn Fairbanks 

Sam and Susanne Tomlinson 

Marilyn A. Turner 

Mr./Mrs. Jeff Waldrop 

Al Walker  

Mr./Mrs. George Ward 
Mrs. Pat Washington 

Mrs. Katie A Watson 

Mr. William W. Watson 
Dr. Linda Wilbourn 

Mike and Norma Willey 

Ms. Anna Williamson 
Mary Lees Wilson 

Mr./Mrs. Bernard P. Wood 

Carolyn Yelverton 
 

 

Members and donors who joined or donated in 2013 or whose memberships expired in 2013 
Please contact the Historic Natchez Foundation office (601-442-2500) if you have any questions or find errors in the membership listings.     HNF members tour Hudson River Valley 

Forty members of the Historic 

Natchez Foundation  explored the 

Hudson River Valley in late 

October.     
 

The group toured twelve historic 

sites, the United States Military 

Academy, and the Frances Lehman 

Loeb Art Center at Vassar  

College.  The group also viewed 

the Hudson River from the world’s 

longest elevated pedestrian bridge, 

dined at the  Culinary Institute of 

America, and visited Sleepy 

Hollow and the Great Jack 

O’Lantern Blaze on the weekend 

before Halloween.    
 

Tour leaders were Jeff Mansell, 

historian of the Natchez National 

Historical Park, and HNF staff 

members Mimi Miller and Trevor 

Brown.   
 

Brochures promoting the tour were 

first available at last year’s annual 

membership meeting and the tour 

filled immediately—negating the 

planned mailing of printed 

brochures to the membership 

mailing list.   
 

HNF is now making plans for an 

upcoming tour to the Brandywine  

River Valley May 13-18.  The 

detailed itinerary will be available 

by the Annual Meeting.   Contact 

HNF for more information.    

Historic Natchez Foundation members pose for a group 

photo in front of Edgewater, the home of Richard Jenrette.   

Former HNF president 

Peter Burns and wife 

Diane stand on the 

grounds at West Point, 

the United States 

Military Academy, 

whose campus features 

spectacular views of the 

Hudson River Valley.   

New York restoration architect 

Joseph Pell Lombardi invited the 

Natchez group to tour his private 

home, the octagonal Armour-

Stiner House in Irvington, New 

York—an architectural cousin of 

Longwood in Natchez.     

Archives & History awards grant to HNF 

Basement —1994 Basement—2013 

The Mississippi Dept. of Archives & 

History recently announced grant 

awards of $3 million for 26 projects 

through its Community Heritage Grant 

Program.  The foundation received a 

grant  of $134,000 toward installation 

of a fire suppression system for  the 

Natchez Institute.  The foundation 

continues to work toward its goal of a 

climate-controlled and fire-protected 

archival and museum storage facility in 

its headquarters at the Institute.   


